
Manfred History and Preservation, Inc. 
(MHP, Inc.) 

A non-profit organization founded for the benefit of Manfred  

and to help gather and preserve its history 

 for the present and future generations to enjoy and learn about. 

Meeting of December 2, 2001 

Call to Order and Welcome 

Secretary’s Report 

Treasurer’s Report 

Correspondence 

Reports 

 Processing the Mail 

  Contributions for the Newsletter Expenses – Verna 

MHP, Inc. Store – Wanda and Rose 

   Deposits - Ruth 

 Melby-Rogness House Work Days – November 10 & 11 

  Clearing out Stuff 

Metal to Krenzel - Pete 

  Lock for Back Door - Pete 

Liability Insurance  

Review of Bids to Schedule 

Basement Reinforcement  

  Paul Gunderson - $1,600.00 to $1,800.00 for materials only,  

      with volunteer labor 

 Electrical 

  Wold’s Electric – Est $4,000.00 with possibility of some reduction 

  Kanwisher Electric – 

  Perry Anderson –   

Install sheetrock - main level 

  Greg Seidel - $2,300.00 materials and labor 

 

History Project Activity During Winter 

 Grant Writing 

 History Gathering, Recording, Organizing 

   

Other Business - Invite 

 

Next Meeting –  

 Date and Location 

  March & Newsletter 

 

Adjourn and Thank You  

 
Thank you for attending the meeting today, and for your interest in our efforts together on behalf of Manfred and its 

history. Your encouragement, guidance, and help are ever welcome. 

Together we celebrate this place called Manfred. 
 

Following adjournment, the December Manfred Newsletter will be assembled 


